
January, 2017 

 
Februarys car free Fridays will be February 3rd and 17th.   Please try to 
walk/bike/scoot into school on this day. 
 
We are hosting our annual Teacher appreciation week February 20-24.  
We need snacks, tea, coffee on Mon, Tues and Thursday that week and 
then our big luncheon is on Wednesday February 22nd.  For the lunch we 
will need goodies and main dishes as well as people to help set up/clean 
up and supervise the children outside so the staff can enjoy the lunch.  
There is a sign-up sheet on the PAC board or you can email Linsay at l.szteina@gmail.com to help.   
 
Our dance has been moved to Friday April 28th.   Stay tuned for the theme…… 
 
Movie night is Friday March 3rd.  We need about 10 people to help at this event to make it a success.  Please let 
Linsay or your classrooms parent partner know if you are able to help with this.  If we don’t have enough people 
we will have to cancel.   
 
Our walk-a-thon is May 5th.  If you would like to be a part of this committee please contact the fundraising 
committee at northridge.pac.fundraising@gmail.com. We hope to have about 10 people to help out this day 
with counting laps, motivating the kids and handing out prizes. 
 
VI parent conference is Saturday February 25th.  The topic is Lets Talk; Sex, Brains, Letting Go and Connecting.  
VCPAC is offering it for a discounted rate please go to http://www.vipc.ca/ select SD61group  choose "invoice".  
There is a possibility of being reimbursed for half at a later date once they have secured numbers.  These 
conferences are full of information and highly worth attending.   
 
We had our elections at our last meeting.  Here is you 2017 PAC executive and committee: 
 
Chair: Linsay Kellow 
Vice-chair: Jen Majorki 
Secretary: Kristina Felt 
Co-Treasures: Melody Olsen & Melonie Heidorn 
Education Coordinator: Carol Tickner 
Emergency Prepardness: Patrick Fisher 
Parent Partner: Linsay Kellow 
VCPAC rep: Carol Tickner 
Fundraising: Cheryl Paton, Nicky Reid, Jen Younge, Kristina Felt, Carol Tickner 
Hot Lunch Coordinator: Jen Johnson 
Safe and Active Routes committee: Linsay Kellow & Carol Tickner 
Grade 5 Hoodie Coordinator:  (vacant) 
 
Thanks Ladies for everything  you do for our school to make it GREAT!!!! 
 
Check us out on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/northridgepac/.  It’s a great way to keep up to date on 
what’s going on at the school. 

Next PAC Meeting 

Wednesday, Feb 15th at 

6:30pm in the staff room 
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Don’t forget about our ongoing fundraisers: Country Grocer, Co-op, Cobs Bread, Bottle Depot and Mabels Labels.  
Check out the school website for more information about these fundraisers. 
 

We are compiling a list of caregivers that offer daycare services, can help on pro D days or can take in kids during 

school closures.  If you would like to be added to this list please send your name, number, email address and 

ages of kids you can care for to l.szteina@gmail.com 

For more information on any of our events or if you have some new ideas please email Linsay Kellow at 

l.szteina@gmail.com   

 

Thanks for everything from your Northridge PAC 
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